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April 13, 2021

The Honorable Ken Calvert

United States House of Representatives
2205 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

RE: Support for the City of Lake Elsinore’s Projects
Dear Honorable Congressman Ken Calvert,

On behalf of the City of Lake Elsinore, we request your support for funding for the
I-15/State Route 74 (Central Avenue) Interchange Project planned in the City of
Lake Elsinore.

This project is essential for the future of our City and will directly benefit residents
from Perris, Canyon Lake, Lake Elsinore and other eastern parts of Riverside
County. The Interstate 15 State Route 74 Interchange is a significant regional
transportation corridor that can no longer meet the demands of our growing region.
This project would greatly improve circulation, reduce commuter times, and
address critical safety concerns for those traveling in and through our community.

The project is currently in the planning and environmental review phase as the City
works toward securing the funding needed to move this project forward as quickly
as possible. If awarded funding by the federal government, the City is prepared to
work closely with your office to ensure the funding is obligated appropriately within
the required time frame.

Any support or assistance that can be provided to get this regionally significant
project completed would be greatly appreciated. If you have any additional
questions or would like to discuss this further, please contact Nicole Dailey at
(951) 674-3124 ext. 314 at ndailey@lake-elsinore.org.

Sincerely,

City Manager



